
First Circular of the 8th World Chinese Geological 

Congress (May 2015) in Taipei, Taiwan 

 

Dear Colleagues,            04 June 2014 

 

We are pleased to announce that the 8th World Chinese Geological Congress (8th 

WCGC) will be held May 13-19, 2015, in Taipei, Taiwan. The Institute of Earth 

Sciences (IES) of Academia Sinica in Taipei, Taiwan, is honored to be the host of this 

gathering of all geoscientists of Chinese descent, and we would like to invite you and 

your colleagues and friends to contribute to this event. Enclosed please find the (official) 

First Circular of this meeting. Also attached is a response form, which we would like to 

ask you to complete and return to us before October 31, 2014.  

 

Please let us know if you have any suggestions or questions about the meeting, and we 

will address them in follow-up communications and/or in future circulars.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Lou-Chuang Lee  

Research Fellow and Director 

Institute of Earth Sciences 

Academia Sinica 

Academician, Academia Sinica 

Taipei, Taiwan 

loulee@earth.sinica.edu.tw 

 

Coordinator 

Li Zhao 

Research Fellow and Deputy Director 

Institute of  Earth Sciences 

Academia Sinica 

Taipei, Taiwan 

zhaol@earth.sinica.edu.tw 


